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I strongly oppose SB854. We need our children to receive an education that goes 

back to focusing on the basics of reading, writing, math and critical thinking. We do 

not need them to be indoctrinated into the questionable science of climate change.  

This is a political debate that can be discussed in high school social studies classes, 

but must remain a teacher choice.  Our students and teachers are working very hard 

to recover learning lost during the pandemic years.   


